
From the Desk of:
Thomas V. Swift, Jr. President

Swift & Son, Inc.
A Full Service Paving Contractor and much more...

Spr ing  2021  News l e t t e r  

Full Replacement Driveways,
Walkways, and Patio Slabs 

for a perfect curb or 
backyard appeal 

Crack filling
Seal-coating and Infrared
Repairs 
Milling and Paving of
Streets,

Concrete Services
Drainage and Pipe Repair
Services 
Catch Basin Replacement
and Repairs
Complete Site work 

We are please to provide you
with  our list of services: 

Roads, Parking Lots, and
Driveways

We're Back After Our 
Industry Seasonal Close

 505 Dugout Drive
Lanoka Harbor, NJ 08734

Phone: 609-242-1442 | Fax: 609-242-1443
www.swiftandson.com

Email: Ajm.swiftandson@gmail.com 
Email: swiftandsoninc@gmail.com

Full Service 
Milling and Paving
Streets, Roadways, 
and Parking Lots



As we welcome Spring 2021, a COVID-19 vaccine, better health conditions, I wanted to share
some informative information, and exciting news. At Swift & Son, Inc. we are focused on
assisting our clients and future clients with all of their needs.  We can help you make the
correct choices in either repairing or replacing needed parking lots, driveways, walkways, etc.  

New Jersey Real Estate Market
As our state remains in a sellers’ market with many families moving from various cities, we can
help you plan for the correct driveway curb appeal replacement or repairs to sell your home to
achieve the best price.

Yearly Maintenance Programs and Incentives
We are now offering yearly maintenance programs to Corporations, Home Owner Associations,
and individual residential homeowners for asphalt crack repairs, seal coating, sink holes, and
concrete work. Please contact us to schedule a complimentary evaluation and what program will
best fit your needs for the future.

Swift & Son, Inc. 2021 Drawing Giveaway 
We are excited to share the news in our 2021 effort to help New Jersey residents needing
assistance during COVID-19, Disabled Veterans, Adults & Children with Disabilities, or Families 
in Financial Distress. Enter our drawing by submitting the name of the family or individual in
need and share their story, current situation, or continued circumstances. The prizes will be
various generous supermarket gift cards. Look for our announcement of our giveaway on our
website, Facebook, LinkedIn, or simply contact us and we will be happy to provide you with the
information on how to enter.    

Website:
We have created a new user friendly website. Please visit us at: www.swiftandson.com

Call us today to schedule a complimentary evaluation.

Best Regards,
Thomas V. Swift, Jr. President

Phone: 609-242-1442   |  Ajm.swiftandson@gmail.com | swiftandsoninc@gmail.com


